
The Math Coaches are offering a series of 

Parent Nights on different topics.  

 

 They are scheduled at different schools each month from 

6:00 to 7:00pm but are open to any Lincoln parent. 

Child Care is available! 
 

On March 30, 2016 the topic will be  

“Addition and Subtraction Strategies and Models”.   

We’ll meet at Lonsdale Elementary.  This presentation will 

describe the models and strategies taught for adding and 

subtracting whole numbers and fractions.  

 This presentation is most appropriate for parents of 

children in grades 1 and 2 for whole numbers  

and grades 3, 4 and 5 for fractions and decimals.  

 

 

Future Nights and Topics 

 

 

April 27, 2016  “Multiplication and Division Strategies and Models”  

at Saylesville Elementary  6-7 pm.  



 


